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RE: Update to CPNP-AC Exam Suspension for Potential Hires  
 
Dear Employer,  
 
The CPNP-AC exam was suspended on February 13, 2019 when evidence of an exam content 
breach was discovered. To maintain the integrity of the exam program, a completely new exam 
following the same content outline is to launch April 15th with a 3-week testing window, which 
ends May 5th.  
 
Candidates have been instructed that their pass/fail status will not be immediately available at 
the testing site for the new exam. Once the testing window closes, information will be sent to 
the candidate about when scores will be released after necessary scoring validation processes.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and patience. Please contact PNCB at exam@pncb.org with 
any questions.  
 
Sincerely,  
PNCB Customer Service  
1-888-641-2767  
www.pncb.org 
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